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Schoolôs have been closed since the 20th March this year with home schooling 
now in place, we are excited to welcome back stu-
dents in Year 12 and 10. We are hoping that the pu-
pils be just as excited to return. 

The return is going to be different than normal, with 
Year 12ôs in the 6th Form Centre and lessons in the 

canteen. The Year 
10ôs are going to be 
in the hall for their 
lessons.  

We are waiting for fur-
ther guidance from the Government 
but we are hoping to welcome other 
Year groups back in September. 
Until then, stay safe and keep on 
trying hard with your work.  
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Our pupils have really got behind our idea of baking and have found new and ex-

citing recipes to use.  We are featuring some of the pupils efforts below: 

 

Wajeeyah has baked some amazing food to celebrate VE Day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grace baked an amazing Carrot Cake based on a WW2 recipe. 

 

 

 

Jessica 8W baked this delicious Crêpe 

cake 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alice 7F baked this beautiful flag cake 
 


